
    

F O R   I M M E D I A T E   R E L E A S E 

November 20, 2014 

 

CONTACT: Michael Mundell, Solid Waste Manager 

424 South Castell Ave. 

New Braunfels, TX 78130 

830.221.4040 

mmundell@nbtexas.org 

 

 

Household Hazardous Waste Collection Event Cancelled 

 

 

New Braunfels, TX – Due to the forecasted potential for severe weather, including possible hail and 

lightning, the Household Hazardous Waste collection event scheduled for this Saturday, November 22th, 

has been rescheduled for Saturday, December 20
th

. 

For more information, contact the City’s Solid Waste and Recycling Division at (830) 221-4040. 
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